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Dear IPC,
Please consider this submission with your review of the Kings Forest residential development.
In an ideal world where we considered species other than our own this development never should have been
 approved in the first place. The Tweed koala population is listed as one of three endangered koala populations
 in NSW. They are a small, disjunct, yet resilient population of fine looking koalas. Here is a photo of a Mum
 and baby in a 2 year old planted swamp mahogany food tree at Pottsville wetland.
Please help us help them by especially considering corridors tin this development and by reducing threats from
 fast moving traffic and domestic pets.

Kind regards,
Kim Stephan

-- 

Kim Stephan B.Sc. (Hons)

Ecologist








